
Mr. Li Chuntian, Mayor of Binzhou City, Visits 

CPID 

On October 18, 2023, Mr. Li Chuntian, Mayor of Binzhou City, Shandong Province, 

and his delegation visited CPID’s headquarters, and held in-depth exchanges on 

further deepening the cooperation between central enterprises and local governments, 

and the realization of mutual benefit and win-win situation. 

 

The CPID side introduced its outstanding advantages in actively building new power 

systems, exploring the green and low-carbon transition and development path, 

vigorously laying out new energy storage, green electric transportation, color PV 

power, new energy + agriculture, geothermal power and other emerging industries. 

The CPID side expressed that Binzhou City has a good location advantage, with rich 

wind, solar and geothermal resources and great new energy development potential, 

and hoped that both sides will further strengthen exchanges and dovetailing and 

actively promote the implementation of cooperation projects, to achieve mutual 

benefit and win-win situation. 

Binzhou Municipal Party Committee and Government thanked CPID for its long-term 

care and support, expressed that CPID's development direction is highly compatible 



with Binzhou's industrial development orientation, hoped that both sides will 

strengthen dovetailing and communication, and work hard to promote more pragmatic 

cooperation, and stated that Binzhou City will continue to improve its services, focus 

on key issues, and help enterprises develop rapidly and healthily. 

The meeting was attended by Mr. Sun Xuesen, Secretary General of Binzhou 

Municipal Government, Mr. Wang Tao, Governor of Wudi County, the leaders of 

Bureau of Commerce and Beijing Office of Binzhou City, the leaders of Lubei Group, 

the related leaders of CPID, and the heads of the Development Department, China 

Power Shandong, China Power New Life Town, Xinyuan Jinwu and Xinyuan Taili of 

CPID. 

 


